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Extension of time - investigation of Vinalco Energy's pricing 
behaviour  
 
The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) is currently undertaking two investigations into Vinalco 
Energy’s pricing behaviour.  
 
The results of the two investigations were required to be published on Tuesday 30 June 2015.   
 
The ERA has decided to extend the time to complete the investigations to Friday 30 October 2015.  
Further information can be found on our website.  
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